
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
Rapid	City	Children’s	Chorus	
PO	Box	1528	
Rapid	City	SD	57709	
	
Dear	Parent/Guardian	and	future	Choralier:	
	
Your	child	is	bringing	this	letter	home	because	he/she	has	expressed	an	interest	in	music	and	becoming	a	member	
of	the	Rapid	City	Children’s	Chorus.	
	
The	Rapid	City	Children’s	Chorus	 is	excited	to	announce	 it’s	 fifth	year	of	 the	Choraliers.	The	Choraliers	 is	a	non-
auditioned	level	for	any	second	or	third	grade	singer.	The	Choraliers	will	meet	for	12	weeks	during	the	fall	term	
and	12	weeks	during	the	spring	term.	The	goal	of	the	Choralier	program	is	to	provide	musical	enrichment	for	the	
participants	 to	 build	 upon	 their	 music	 education	 through	 vocal	 exploration,	 pitch	 matching,	 singing,	 and	
movement.	 The	 Choraliers	 will	 meet	 on	Mondays	 at	 the	 Performing	 Arts	 Center	 of	 Rapid	 City	 for	 1	 hour	 each	
session	from	4:15-5:15	PM.	In	addition	to	12	hours	of	musical	instruction,	each	participant	will	receive	a	t-shirt.	At	
the	end	of	the	12	week	term,	each	participant	will	be	invited	to	audition	for	the	Cadet	program	that	rehearses	twice	
a	week.	The	registration	fee	for	this	program	is	$80.	
	

 Spring Term 
 February 4, 11, 25     
 March 4, 11, 18, 25  
 April 1, 8, 22, 29 

May 3 Dress Rehearsal, 5 Spring Concert  
 
If	 your	 child	 is	 interested	 in	 becoming	 a	 RCCC	 Choralier,	 please	 fill	 out	 the	 registration	 form	 on	 our	web	 page,	
www.rapidcitycc.org.	You	may	also	pay	the	registration	fee	from	our	website	using	PayPal.	We	ask	that	a	parent	or	
adult	 representative	 accompany	 your	 child	 to	 the	 first	 rehearsal	 on	 February	 4,	 2019	 at	 4:15	 PM.	 The	 RCCC	
organization	 rehearses	 in	 the	Performing	Arts	of	Rapid	City	 (old	Dakota),	 located	off	of	South	street	on	 the	east	
side.	Please	come	to	the	back	of	the	building	and	enter	through	the	third	floor.	Someone	will	then	show	you	where	
the	rehearsal	room	is	located.	
	
If	you	have	any	 further	questions,	please	call	Gloria	Harrison	at	545-1948.	We	 look	 forward	 to	meeting	you	and	
your	child.	You	can	email	the	organization	at	rapidcitycc@gmail.com,	visit	our	website	at	www.rapidcitycc.org,	and	
find	us	on	Facebook	.	We	are	excited	that	you	will	take	this	opportunity	to	have	your	child	join	in	sharing	beautiful	
music	with	children	from	all	areas	of	Rapid	City	and	the	Black	Hills.	
	

Rapid	City	Children’s	Chorus	Staff	
	
Janet	Morgenstern,	Artistic	Director	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Jamie	Kessler,	Cadet/Camerata	Director	and	Accompanist	
Tammie	McCraw,	Cadet/Camerata	Director	and	Accompanist	
Ellen	Shirley,	Choralier	Director	
Pamela	Baum,	Accompanist	
Ann	Deckert,	Board	President	
Gloria	 Brandt	 Harrison,	 Curriculum/Development/Vice	 President	
Rebecca	Fischer,	Board	Secretary	
Jamie	Beason	Hower,	Finance	Director	
Dara	Baum,	Board	Member	
DeeDee	Johnson,	Board	Member	


